“Family helping families to educate, to create awareness, and to provide the needed resources to
help individuals and their family members get through drug addiction."”

|Dear Business Owner,

We are hosting our First Justin’s Voice Golf

Tournament which will be held on Monday,
September 14, 2015 at the Ipswich Country Club.

If you had the pleasure of knowing Justin, you
undoubtedly remember him as a person who could light up
any room. He was smart, funny, and talented in academics,
sports, and music. On October 3, 2014 we lost Justin to his battle e! pg n 2

with addiction and decided to start a foundation to help others who are experiencing the same.

We are inviting you to honor and remember Justin whose life was cut far too short because of his
addiction. The money we hope to raise will help us continue to educate youth, parents, athletes, and
others about the signs, struggles, and preventative measures that need to be taken to stop the drug
epidemic in our area of greater Boston. Our long term goal is to create a facility in Justin’s name to help
others conquer addiction. We unfortunately cannot change the past but hope to educate and prevent the
past from repeating itself. We love and miss Justin every day and through your generosity we hope to
help and inspire others who are facing addiction and get the help they need and deserve.

You can support Justin’s voice non-profit organization by donating cash or checks to the PO Box
below, sponsoring a hole, or donating raffles and silent auction items. Your donations and support are
greatly appreciated and we hope you can help us honor Justin!
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